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----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

GE Aviation comments herein are intended to address FAA concerns.

GE does not intend to deploy this system at numerous military bases.  GE currently operates and will
operate a SINGLE experimental system that needs system checkout at the 2 locations discussed in
0741-EX-St-2011.  Subsequent to that checkout, GE Aviation will work with the DoD to satisfy base
requirements prior to any short term operation of this single system temporarily deployed to a single
base.    

GE Aviation intends to operate out of doors ar location 2 - peak power, frequency steps and other
confidential properties of the system are included in attachments already uploaded to the FCC.  If the
FAA requires additional confidential details, GE Aviation will be happy to provide them, and welcomes
phone correspondence if helpful.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Craig Baucke at 513 243 4830.

Thanks


